January 27, 2025

Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80230

RE: Annual Report
Greetings,

There has been no new mining activity. Stockpiles of processed materials are about depleted
opening up a previously mined area where a deposit can be mined before opening up new ground.

The area described of irrigation tail water is draining well as described and mentioned in the
Inspection report conducted June 12,

Weeds were sprayed with very few individual plants along the roadway entrance. Crop grass and
other vegetation was stunted due to a late frost. Grazing was used in the undisturbed fields to lower
growth as the late frost and cold spring temperatures limited a hay crop.

A map, satellite imagery, and a narrative letter are included.
Thank you,

RAFANY

Rick Noland
President

Noland, Inc.



